
      Help give our teachers a
much needed lunch break for a
special catered holiday lunch!  
We need parent volunteers to
cover classes  (Students will be
watching a movie and eating
popcorn during this time). There
are several 45-minute time slots
between 11:00 and 12:45.
You need to be an approved 
volunteer & sign
up using the 
volunteer tracker
program here -->

       The PTGO is hosting a
holiday dessert spread for our
teachers and staff on 12/14. 
All items can be dropped off
during carline. We welcome all
holiday goodies - homemade
or store bought - cookies, pies,
bars, and bark, cupcakes, etc.
Let’s fill the conference room
                       with all of the 
                       sugary goodness
                       of the holidays!
                       <-- Sign up here
                       to bring an item! 

PAINTED GRAPE 
HOLIDAY FUN!

      Painted Grape Canvas Kits
are back with a holiday/winter
theme! River Park PTGO received
$7 per kit sold so this is an great
way to support the PTGO and
have a fun holiday craft as well! 

      Keep up with all our events,
signups, and news by visiting our
website, following us on Facebook,
and reading the PTGO section of
the Tiger Call email!

STAY UP TO DATE & 

GET INVOLVED!
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A Big thank you to a l l  the volunteers  and PTGO

members  who have helped make the f i rs t  part  of  the
school  year  so great !  From teacher  luncheons to

stock-the- f r idge,  community  events ,  and Read-a-thon
support .  We are t ru ly  thankfu l  for  a l l  of  our  R iver

Park fami l ies .  We rea l ly  do have the best  community
support ing the best  school  in  Orange County!

We have a  lot  p lanned for  December -  check out  a l l
the updates below!  

RIVER PARK ELEMENTARY

STAY CONNECTED

LOOKING AHEAD TO 2024
      We have a ton of fun planned for 2024 and are counting on you all to help 

make it happen! Please consider visiting our website to join the PTGO and
volunteer. Feel free to reach out to us directly via email if there is a specific 

position, role, or event you’re interested in! 
Here are just a few of the fun activities coming up in 2024: 

School Supply Restock - Spring Auction - Family Fun Night - Teacher Appreciation Week

WWW.RIVERPARKPTGO.COM FACEBOOK.COM/RPESPTGO RIVERPARKPTGO@GMAIL.COM

VOLUNTEERS 
NEEDED DECEMBER 15

HOLIDAY
DESSERT

SPREAD 12/14

ORDERS DUE 12/18 @ 9AM
ORDER HERE: 

https://tinyurl.com/paintedgrapewinter

Wishing you and your family a happy holiday season!


